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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3386 removes Federally Qualified Health Centers (FQHCs) from being considered a public 

body for the purposes of the Oklahoma Open Meeting Act. Further, FQHCs that do not comply 

with federal regulations are ineligible for state reimbursement. The measure requires the 

Oklahoma Health Care Authority to reimburse FQHCs, at a minimum, the cost-based 

prospective payment system rate for Medicaid-covered services, regardless of potential 

expansion.   

 

Prepared By: Anna Rouw 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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